
 

                Year 1 Homework Letter–Friday 2nd December 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend,  
 
       Year 1 Team 

 

English 
This week we have continued with the book 
‘Send for a superhero’ by the well known 
author Michael Rosen.  
 

                     
 
We have begun to create our own version of 
the Send for the Superhero story about baddies 
attacking a school. We thought carefully about 
sectioning our writing into the ‘beginning’, the 
‘middle’ and the ‘end’. 
Have you read any other books by Michael 
Rosen e.g. ‘We’re going on a bear hunt’? 
Perhaps you could bring them into school to 
share? 
Homework 
Reading books will be changed 3 times a week 
on a Monday, Wednesday and Friday. Please 
read with your child every evening if you are 
able for 10-15 minutes. The children have also 
chosen a book from the school library which 
will be changed weekly. Please remember to 
return these. 
Spellings- please get your child to practise the 
tricky word spellings that are in their 
homework book. 
                          
          
 
 
 
 

Diary 
Nativity Dress Rehearsal - Monday 5th 
December, 2.00 – 3.00pm 
Nativity Performances - Tuesday 6th December 
and Wednesday 7th December 
Christmas Service—Thursday 15th December at 
Christ Church.  

Last day of Autumn term – Friday 16th 
December 

Christmas Break - 19th December 2022 – 2nd 
January 2023 

 

 

 

 Maths 
This week we have been learning about 
subtraction using a number line. The children 
use the method of “counting back” to find the 
answers to subtraction calculations. 

 
Homework 
Please complete the attached sheet on 
subtraction. I have also set some related 
activities on Purple Mash. 
  

Parents and Carers Evenings. 
It was a pleasure to see so many of you this 
week! It’s always great to celebrate your 
children's successes and accomplishments with 
you. If you require any further discussions 
please do contact me through the school office 
and we can arrange a time to meet. 
  

 Superhero day 
Thank you for all your support with the 
costumes today. All the children were very 
excited and enjoyed being their own superhero 
for the day. 
  

 


